Motion to London Labour Conference
Conference notes that while London has the largest membership of any region, and that membership has more than doubled since summer 2015, the party’s structures in London are inadequate to ensure democracy and accountability. It therefore calls for a number of measures to address this problem:
1) A clear commitment to an annual conference, to be held between December and mid-March.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2) For annual conferences to be held over two days, as is the current practice in a number of regions with fewer members.
3) Splitting London into eight divisions, each electing two members of the London Regional Board, rather than the current four divisions electing two members. The current divisions are too large to make democratic accountability viable.
4) For the representation of affiliates on the London Regional Board to be increased from 8 to 16.
4) For each affiliate and CLP to be allowed to submit two motions on matters affecting those who live and/or work in London.
5) For not less than eight topics to be prioritised for debate at conference.
6) For the Regional Rule Book to be available and accessible to all affiliates and CLPs.
